Letter of Recommendation

It is with great esteem that I congratulate Sir Mykahl Walker on his outstanding
achievements. According to his academic records, Walker has displayed an amazing level of
commitment in doing what is necessary to be successful at Mount Zion High School. He has
shown an exceptional level of self-belief, strength, and confidence. Therefore, making him a
worthy recipient of any rewards.It has been a true pleasure counseling and mentoring Mr. Walker
throughout his years as a high school student here at Mt Zion High School.

Mr. Cedric Horton

9th Grade Counselor,Mount Zion High School
2535 Mt. Zion Pkwy

Jonesboro, GA 30236



